TEN BROECK ACADEMY & FRANKLINVILLE CENTRAL SCHOOL

BOARD OF EDUCATION

SUZZANE M. CIESLA, President MARK SLAVINSKI, Vice-President SARA HATCH SCOTT HILLMAN WILLIAM M. WEIGEL

FRANCESSCA KEELING, District Clerk

SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS DONALD M. PUTNAM



DISTRICT ADMINISTRATORS

W. SCOTT RUDNICKI
Director of Pupil Personnel Services
DONNA L. HOWARD
Business Executive
ROBERT W. HIRSCH
TBA/Middle High School Principal
THOMAS RIDDOCH
FCS/Elementary School Principal

Franklinville Families,

Our Elementary School playground is a special place for our children and families to meet and play after school hours. To help keep our elementary playground family-friendly and a gathering place for our community after school, I remind all parent(s)/guardian(s) of the expected behavior regarding the use of the Elementary School playground.

- Playground equipment/area is designed for children between the ages of 2 and 12 years of age.
- Adult supervision is required at all times.
- Public use of the playground is limited to times when school is not in session.
- Proper attire including shirts and shoes is required at all times on school grounds.
- Vulgar or foul language is prohibited.
- Animals are prohibited on school grounds.
- School grounds are drug and alcohol-free zones. This includes the use of e-cigarettes and vapes.

The use of school property is subject to the Franklinville Central School Code of Conduct.

If you have any questions or concerns about the use of the playground, please contact me directly at the District Office, (716) 676-8059.

With Franklinville Pride,

Donald Putnam

Franklinville Superintendent